Dear Ms. Romano,

Every day, there are children, women and men here in New York who leave the hospital after an illness or injury needing additional care – care they are unable to afford. That is a sad and terrifying reality.

But thanks to the Visiting Nurse Service of New York (VNSNY) — and friends like you — our sick and frail neighbors are not alone! With your help, we're able to provide compassionate, state-of-the-art care for people in need, regardless of their ability to pay.

However, the number of people who need our help continues to grow. Can we count on your kindness and generosity again today? Please send your tax-deductible contribution to ensure that we can be there for all of our neighbors in need. Thank you for your compassion!

Sincerely,